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Statement from Party Chair Judy Daubenmier 

Regarding Commissioner Gary Childs

Livingston County Democrats are very, very pleased to welcome Livingston County Commissioner Gary Childs into our ranks!

Commissioner Childs has been a breath of fresh air on the Commission the entire time he has served. He has truly taken seriously the duty of a public servant to serve all the residents, not just those of one political party, by being willing to meet with anyone and consider any reasonable ideas for making our county better.  
Commissioner Childs will be the first Democrat on the County Commission since Commissioner John D. Donahue of Unadilla Township, who died shortly before the November 1996 election.

Commissioner Childs is showing true political courage in making the decision to change political parties. It can be a difficult step, but the far-right lurch of the Republican Party has left him no choice. Gary remains who Gary always has been. It’s the Republican Party that has changed.

Livingston County Democrats welcome any other county residents who feel that they need a new political home. You may reach us at 810-229-4212 or by email at livcodems@gmail.com.
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